ROTARY CLUB OF POHNPEI-FSM

P.O. Box 1861
Kolonia, Pohnpei, FSM

Movember 8, 2016

Joe Daisy
COMFSM
Kolonia, Pohnpei, FM 96941

Subject: 2016 Rotary Club Quiz Night

Dear Mr. Daisy:

The Rotary Club of Pohnpei wishes to thank you for the support given for the Quiz Night. The
evening was a fundraising success. The Rotary Club raised over $11,000.00 and that money
can now be used in our projects to benefit the community. Your generous donations were a big
factor in the fundraising success.

For this school year we have awarded $11,250.00 in college scholarships to local students, and
we also have been involved with numerous other projects. We support the

Pohnpei Spelling bee which sent two winners to Guam to compete in the national U.S. spelling
bee. We have also contributed to numerous other smaller projects in the areas of health and
education to benefit the State of Pohnpei.

Your valued support to this worthy endeavor is greatly appreciated. Without support from
community businesses, our efforts would be greatly diminished. We wish to thank you for your
support and hope that we can work together again in the future.

Yours in Rotary,

A Lo —

Stevé Finnen
Scholarship Coordinator
Rotary Club of Pohnpei



